Today on my phone | received an endorsement video by a nurse who works in the Portland area. She
was in support of Measure 110, and although in her endorsement she shared how Measure 110 was a
good thing, and is needed... she at the same time, maybe unknowingly, shared how it was not yet
working. Well, if it’s not working by now, then it’s part of the broke system that will not work going
forward.

Measure 110 has become a sink-hole for drug users. It just isn’t helping in its current capacity. Consider
not only those living the hellish life of addiction who are in worse condition due to this very flawed
measure, but now consider the countless number of the once “occasional users” who are now addicts
suffering along side those already in the grasp of heavy addiction.

And shame on the many, not all but many, non-profit organizations who took in millions of tax payer
dollars and have done nothing to help fix the addiction problem. That in itself has become a huge scam

and we all now know it.

Scrap Measure 110 now as it is a flawed measure, with NO hope, nor promise, of fixing the growing,
severe addiction problems we now witness that has become way worse then pre Measure 110 days.

Sincerely, Frank Grant
Central Point, Or.

Sent from my iPhone



